
    

 

 

Dear Friends of GiGi’s Playhouse Orange County, 

Thanks to you, our very first GiGi’s OC Fitness Event was an 
amazing success! We gathered over a hundred participants 
who joined our physical and social movement for acceptance, 
in support of our Down syndrome community and our efforts 
to bring a GiGi’s Playhouse to Orange County. We owe a special 
thanks to the fitness coaches and DJ that kept us moving!  

As we go out in the community to introduce GiGi’s Playhouse 
to Orange County, we are proud of the partnerships we are 
beginning to create and are particularly grateful for the 
generosity of our amazing GiGi’s OC Fitness sponsors, with 
special thank you to our Advocate Sponsors!   

 

 

 

We know this has been a difficult year for many businesses, and yet we found a very heartwarming desire to help our 
efforts. Many offered whatever they could to show their support and certainly have helped us spread the word. We look 
forward to their continued involvement as we as we get closer to our Sneak Peek, once we find a space and then our 
Grand Opening.  

On Saturday, June 5th we all experienced the magic of gathering our kids and loved ones with Down syndrome. Our 
families felt the comfort of sharing stories, resources and advice.  

This was only a taste of what it will be like to 
have a GiGi’s Playhouse in OC! We are getting 
closer every day and you are the reason why.  

 



    

 

 

Thank you so much for becoming part of the GiGi’s Playhouse Orange 
County family! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The GiGi’s Playhouse Orange County Start Up Team 

Thank you to those who kept us moving and all the businesses that offered their support! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GiGi’s Playhouse is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization funded solely by donations. 
www.gigisplayhouse.org/orangecounty 
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